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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed June 21, 2018

City Recruiting Workers for 2018 General Local Election
Application process runs June 25 - July 6, 2018

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is seeking experienced election workers for the 2018 General Local Election to be held
Saturday, October 20, 2018. Anyone interested in working for the election can fill out an application form and
submit it via email to elections@nanaimo.ca or drop off in person to the Legislative Services Department in City
Hall located at 455 Wallace Street. Applications must be received by 4:30 pm on Friday, July 6, 2018.

For more information and to download a copy of the application form, visit www.nanaimo.ca/goto/elections. The
City thanks all applicants for their interest; however, only those candidates selected for further consideration will be
contacted.

Strategic Link: n/a

Key Points
● A variety of positions are available for the 2018 General Local Election on Saturday, October 20, 2018.
● All Election workers must be available to work on Election Day.
● Election workers must remain neutral and cannot publicly support candidates.
● Application forms are available to download on the City website and to pick up at City facilities.

Quotes
"We look forward to receiving applications and filling a number of staffing vacancies in order to make the 2018
election a success."

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk and Chief Election Officer

City of Nanaimo

-30-

Contact:

Sheila Gurrie
City Clerk and Chief Election Officer
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4405

View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2Ia6w1n

https://www.nanaimo.ca/goto/elections
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR180621CityRecruitingWorkersFor2018GeneralLocalElection.html

